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RICHARD H. AUSTIN BUILDING S.B. 365:  COMMITTEE SUMMARY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senate Bill 365 (as introduced 4-12-05) 
Sponsor:  Senator Bill Hardiman 
Committee:  Government Operations 
 
Date Completed:  5-24-05 
 
CONTENT 
 
The bill would amend Public Act 173 of 1968, which provides for the naming of certain State 
buildings, to rename the State Treasury Building as the “Richard H. Austin Department of 
State Building”. 
 
The Act provides that the building occupied by the Department of Treasury is designated as 
the State Treasury Building.  The bill would delete reference to occupancy by the 
Department of Treasury, in addition to renaming the building. 
 
MCL 19.131 Legislative Analyst:  Patrick Affholter 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The bill would result in costs related to the name sign and the street-level sign.  The cost of 
the Romney Building signs was $7,130.  The signs for the Williams Building cost $4,091.80. 
 
 Fiscal Analyst:  Bill Bowerman 
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